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Abstract

This document contains the meeting minutes of the IEEE 802.11s teleconference on 2011-02-17.

Teleconference time: 2011-02-17T16:00+01:00 (2011-02-17, 10 am ET)

Attendees present:

· Kazuyuki Sakoda (Sony)

· Guenael Strutt (Powerwave)

· Guido R. Hiertz (Philips)

Unfortunately, the great Chairman Dee Denteneer cannot be present at this teleconference. Instead the vice chairman Guidor R. Hiertz chairs this teleconference.
The vice chairman calls the meeting to order at 2011-02-17T16:05+01:00.The vice chairman reminds all present to state their name and affiliation before they speak.

The vice chairman calls for potential essential patents. No one responds to the call (2011-02-17T16:06+01:00) and no claims are brought forward.

The vice chairman outlines the agenda of this teleconference. There are no additions to the agenda.

The vice chairman reports about the status of the sponsor ballot. Kazuyuki Sakoda (Technical Editor) reports that he uploaded document 11-11-0027-10-000s. This document contains resolutions to all comments received during the first recirculation. This is the final version of the comment spreadsheet. All resolutions have been integrated into revision D8.03 of the IEEE 802.11s draft. 

Dan Harkins (Aruba Networks) provided feedback on the D8.03 to Kazuyuki Sakoda. The Technical Editor updated the draft accordingly. The Technical Editor prepared draft D9.0. Also, there are some marginal, editorial changes that are included into draft D9.0. The Technical Editor submitted draft D9.0 to the Chairman. The Chairman will initiate the next sponsor ballot recirculation soon.
The Technical Editor reports that the excel sheet 11-11-0027-10-000s was sufficient to implement all comment resolutions. There are no open questions and all resolutions contained sufficient implementation details.
Next topic on the agenda is the discussion of the tutorial. Guenael Strutt reports that he sent a few slides to Michael Bahr (Siemens). The group decided that it is better to have too many slides than too few. Therefore, attendees are asked to prepare slides independently, even if the topics might overlap. Guenael will continue to work on the slides even if that overlaps partially with Michael’s work.
Kazuyuki Sakoda is willing to ask his co-workers for feedback. The group supports the idea and asks Kazuyuki to forward the slides. Any external comments are welcome. Especially comments from people not related to 802.11s are highly appreciated.

Guenael Strutt reports that he prepares a comment for the next sponsor ballot recirculation. His comment addresses the peer link management section. Guenael Strutt prepares a document the will upload before the next face-to-face IEEE 802 meeting in Sinagpore. This text will be updating the peer link management chapter. Most part of the submission looks like a rewrite of the whole clause.

There are no other topics brought forward for this teleconference.
The vice chairman adjournes the teleconference at 2011-02-17T16:20+01:00.
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